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Recently DN librarian Buddy Johnson 
forged a new link with OKC city offices when 
he was asked to provide information about 
past OKC mayors.  The OKC PIO department 

was working on a 
project to upgrade 
the City’s website 
with photos of and 
information about 
past mayors when 
they noticed the lack 
of historical photos 
available for use on 
the website.  The 
pictures they have 

of former mayors are 
the formal portraits that hang in City Hall, 
but are too large to scan using a conven-
tional scanner.

Buddy knew that he and talented DN tech 
assistant Chris Larwig were just the team 
to help them out.  They decided to bring 
the portraits to the DN Library Oklahoma 
Room so Chris could take photos of these 
photos.  The originals were in lousy condition 
and the images were in desperate need of 

MLS and the Mayor’s Office:

Together Again
preservation.  Chris 
took the new photos 
and Buddy went to 
work on them on the 
computer.

Enter Mick Cornett.  
The mayor was so 
impressed by Buddy’s 
and Chris’ work, he de-
cided to commission a time line of the city 
that would use the scans of the mayors 
along the line.

As a result of this collaboration, City staff 
has agreed to allow MLS to scan all of the 
City’s historical photos for preservation 
and inclusion in our Oklahoma Images 
collection.  

In addition, the city PIO department 
learned of the Oklahoma Voices project 
for the first time and now plans to have 
several long-time City employees sit down 
for interviews.

And that’s how good things begin.  
Buddy and Chris rock!

Buddy Johnson

Chris Larwig

“Last month, ShelfLife congratulated Development Specialist Chris Carroll for landing 
a gig with The Oklahoman to blog about books and reading.  Several months ago we told 
you about the new book for children called It Wasn’t Much by cataloger Jana Hausburg.

Now the two of them are together on The Oklahoman website in video form.  Chris inter-
viewed Jana about her book, and the two of them are terrific representatives of MLS.

A tip of the hat to Chris and Jana, and every member of our MLS family who carries the 
message of the library out into the community.

Keep an  eye out for them on knowit.newsok.com/books 

MLS and the Media


